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April 2024 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 4 Residential YHA National Forest 
 Wednesday 30th April – Friday 2nd May 2025 

 
Please find the payment schedule below for the year 4 residential trip in 
2025. To secure your child’s place the deposit needs to be paid by Friday 
3rd May 2024.  After this date, no further payments will be accepted on 
ParentPay as the item will close.  
 
Final costings will be sent to those who have been allocated a place in due 
course. As shown on the payment schedule, we are estimating this will be 
between £45-£85. It is advised to make payments before, or by the due 
dates provided to avoid losing your child’s place.  Please have your child’s 
NHS number available when making your payment on ParentPay as 
payment will not be accepted without it. 
 
If you should have any queries or issues regarding meeting the payment 
schedule on time, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Lewitt, 
School Business Manager. 

 
 

 
Date due 
 

 
Amount 

Friday, 3rd May 2024 
Non-refundable deposit 

 
£30 

Monday 30th September 2024 
2nd payment 

 
£80 

Friday, 28th February 2025 
Final payment 

 
£45-85 (the last instalment is 
dictated by the number of pupils 
confirmed to attend). 



   

 

   

 

Please note: We are bound by YHA bookings restrictions which state that 
all deposits are non-refundable, and cancellation beforehand could incur 
further charges dictated by the company’s terms and conditions. 

 
For your information, the cost of en-suite accommodation, coach 
transportation, activity program and all meals are all included.  We request 
that you send your child with a packed lunch on the first travel day. 

 
We will be inviting all parents for a final meeting before the trip to discuss 
kit lists, activities and answer any questions you may have.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact us should you have any queries in the meantime. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
T Stirk 

 
Mrs T Stirk 
Head of Pastoral Care 
Residential Lead 

 


